
From: AJWP  
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:16 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; david.west@RichmondHill.ca 
<davidwest@RichmondHill.ca>  
Subject: 28 floor apartment building 

Alfred J. Peard 

53 Oxford Street  

Richmond Hill 

Ontario L4C 4L6 

Regarding Application number D01-20004 and D02-2000010 

I have been a resident at this address for fifteen years and I, as well as all my neighbors 
have noticed a steady and unacceptable increase in vehicular traffic with (speeders, 
reckless drivers and large trucks including tractor trailers) The fact that someone is 
planning to build any size of an  Apartment building  in an area of residential single 
Family homes is SIMPLY RIDICULOUS, This building will not only increase the traffic 
and danger to Children but in one fell swoop will devalue the all the surrounding homes, 
for no other reason  than a few individuals will make a profit. I am VEHEMENTLY 
OPPOSED  to this project and I will do my very best to discourage all of my fellow 
residents from voting for any and all elected Official that supports this project. 

Sincerely 

A.J. Peard 


